
Dear %name%,

Congratulations, you have been admitted to Indiana University for
%entryDate%! IU offers students from all over the world an
amazing college experience. It is a remarkable place to pursue
your education and your dreams.

We are excited to welcome you to the IU family and hope you will
join this great, vibrant community.

Our next step is to ship your admission packet, which will include
an I-20 or DS-2019 if necessary. If you have not yet uploaded
your passport in iStart, please do so within the next two days.

If you are currently studying in the United States, make sure to
submit the SEVIS Transfer-In Request. We will ship your
admission packet to you after we receive your SEVIS record from
your current institution.

Again, congratulations on your great achievement and welcome to
Indiana University!

Sincerely,

John Wilkerson
Director, International Admissions
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